

DOCKET OFFICE COPY

Polyurethane Foam Contractors Division

1275 K Street N.W. – Suite 400 Washington, DC 20005 202-371-5200 800-523-6154

November 28, 1990

Dr. Alfred A. Amendola NIOSH, CDC 944 Chestnut Ridge Road Morgantown, WV 25605-2888

Dear Dr. Amendola:

Per our telephone conversation yesterday, November 27, 1990, I would like to ask to be added to the list of those persons registering for the "NIOSH RESPIRATOR TECHNICAL CONFERENCES", being held in Morgantown, WV on or about January 11, 1991.

Please inform me as to the dates and agenda items if you will.

Sincerely

Daniel L. Benedict

Assistant Division Manager

cc:

George Sievert John Nolan